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Town of Claremont
Important information inside
Footpath reconstruction — Saunders Street (north side)

Dear Resident,
Footpath reconstruction — North side of Saunders Street

The Town would like to advise that the footpath reconstruction project on the north side of
Saunders Street is scheduled to commence on Wednesday, 17 October 2018. The goal is to
complete the major works before Friday, 26 October 2018, weather permitting.

Below is the proposed sequence of events:

e Remove sections of existing old footpath;
e Form up and pour a new 1.5m width concrete footpath in Claremont cream colour;
e Repair any damage to verges or reticulation and undertake general clean up.

Removing or ignoring cones can lead to confusion, personal injury, damage to vehicles or the
new footpath surface, and cause delays to the project. If you have vegetation growing onto the
footpath, please ensure this is pruned back to the property line by Wednesday, 17 October

2018.

Works are expected to occur during typical working hours [between 7am and 5pm] on
weekdays. Whilst it is inevitable that works of this nature will cause some inconvenience to
yourself and persons living in this area, every effort will be made to ensure that this is kept to a

minimum.

If you have any queries regarding this project or would like further information, please contact
Svetlana Ostrovsky, Supervisor of Works on 9285 4300.

Yours sincerely

et

Nicholas King
Manager Engineering Services
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